Dear Maryland Delegates _________:

[FEEL FREE TO PERSONALIZE THIS]

Please strongly support the Maryland bottle bill HB-839 that Pete Hammen (Delegate-Baltimore) has proposed and that will receive a hearing in the Maryland General Assembly on March 7th. I am distressed by the amount of litter that blights and pollutes my neighborhood and local roadways, playing fields, public lands, and waterways, including Sligo Creek. The most littered items are disposable beverage containers. Curbside recycling is emphatically not enough to stop people from tossing these throw-aways on the ground or out their car windows. A bottle bill is a major step in the right direction to give the people who are most likely to litter an incentive not to litter and to return the containers for a rebate. Watershed groups such as Friends of Sligo Creek hold cleanups year after year, but these efforts can only raise awareness of the magnitude of the problem rather than solving it. Of course, statewide education and preventive measures and enforcement should accompany this effort.

When passed, this bottle bill can be expected to accomplish the following:

· Reduce litter of beverage containers by as much as 69-84%, as has been shown in states with a bottle bill

· Create jobs with the proposed redemption centers

· Reduce the costs to taxpayers, as we will pay less for disposal, litter cleanups, and curbside recycling

· Increase the beverage container recovery rates at least two and a half times, thereby also reducing landfill waste

· Help keep toxins out of our waterways and water supply.

Thank you very much for your consideration. I’m counting on you to do the right thing for Maryland.

[NAME]_______________________________

[HOME ADDRESS]___________________________________

